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Dr. Aakash Gupta from the Gateway family has made all of us proud by 
publishing your research paper in a Scopus journal. We are proud of your 

accomplishments. 

We are pleased to announce that GCAD successfully conducted a 5-day 
online Faculty Development Programme dated 3rd to 7th July, 2023 in 

Impact-Driven Architectural Curriculum." We thank Prof. Jayshree 
Deshpande Director, COA-TRC, Pune and her team.

GIET proudly organized a one-day webinar on Exploring Various Career 

Studies, Pune.

2nd students of GIET organized a farewell party for the passing out final 
year students. The program was organized in Ekam Hall of Gateway. Sh 

Aggarwal ji and Mr. Rahul Mangla ji along with Dr. Vinay Kumar Singhal ji, 
Principal, GIET, and many other dignitaries were present in the program. 

Namaste.
The month of July brings the season of Monsoon where the weather 
becomes light and the rain in nature makes everything look so beautiful. At 
Gateway. we also push our students to make the most of the moments to 
take their careers to the highest level
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